
 

 

 
 
29 March 2021 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Year 12 UCAS Discovery – Virtual Exhibition 
 
The University of Surrey are holding their UCAS exhibitions virtually this year and I am pleased 
to confirm that their South East event will be running from 10am to 6 pm on 20 and 21 April.  
The link to this event is https://www.ucas.com/introducing-ucasdiscovery  
 
We are allowing students to access the exhibition from home during the morning of Tuesday 
20 April 2021.  Students will be expected to be back in school for lessons during period 4. In 
addition, students will also have the option to visit the exhibition during their lunchbreak, free 
periods or after school.  Live seminars will be recorded, so if a student misses one they will 
be able to listen to them at a later date. 
 
Further details regarding the UCAS Discovery Day and how students register are attached.  If 
you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact me via email at 
sswanton@wealdgs.org.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Miss S. Swanton    Mrs B Swaffer 
Careers Manager    Head of Sixth Form 
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